
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for improving healthy food access in Pennsylvania’s 3rd Congressional 

District in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Share Food Program located at 2901 W. Hunting 

Park Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19129. 

 

The funding would be used to help replace the deteriorated warehouse roof of the largest 

independent food bank in Pennsylvania. Funding would also be used to install onsite solar 

energy capabilities to increase the capacity, resiliency, and the sustainability of its operations.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dwight Evans 

Member of Congress 

 


